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CAM CONFERENCE
Mark your calendar!
Our annual conference has been set
for Sunday, November 20 to
Tuesday, November 22 in Toronto,
Ontario.

We have a few speakers already lined up who will ensure that we have a great program. We
are welcoming Greg Sathmary with Industrial Mediation Professional Corporation back to
provide an outlook on nation-wide changes affecting workplace safety and insurance. Greg
was a highly-rated speaker last year and his presentation will certainly interest you again this
year. You can check out Greg's free e-newsletter to find the latest relating to the Ontario
Workplace Safety & Insurance Board and Occupational Health and Safety updates affecting
Ontario employers.

CAM annual golf tournament
Register early!
Our tournament will be at a new course this year - the Lionhead Golf
Club in Brampton on Monday, September 19. Lionhead has a
reputation for excellence and offers its guests one of Ontario's finest
golfing experiences. We'll be playing on their Masters course which
has a traditional design that's harmonized with the natural surroundings of forest and rolling
hills. Simply send us a completed registration form to golf with your colleagues or to sponsor.

New CAM Awards
CAM's Board of Directors just approved the launch of two new recognition awards for mover
members. These awards, which will recognize outstanding corporate citizenship and customer
service excellence, will be presented at CAM's annual awards dinner along with CAM's other
awards.

A new Agent of the Year Award will recognize an outstanding Canadian van line
agent. Each van line will assess and nominate their best candidate. 
A new Independent Mover of the Year Award will be presented to an independent
mover who has been nominated by one of their employees, a business partner or their
franchise representative.

Nomination forms for all of CAM's awards can be found on CAM's website.  

Spring issue of CAM directory
We will be publishing the spring issue of The Canadian Mover magazine and member
directory in a couple of weeks. To be included, your membership fees must be paid up. We
want to make sure that the information we print about your company is up-to-date, so please
let us know if you have changed your address, primary contact person, telephone numbers,
etc. You can check and update the details we currently have for your company on our website.

Welcome new member
CAM welcomes this mover as a new CAM member:

Astral RTS, Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL.

View member directory
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Sentinel Self-Storage opens new facility
CAM member, Sentinel Self-Storage Corporation, has just opened a new storage facility in
Edmonton at Antony Henday Drive and Rabbit Hill Road. It has five stories, a four-bay indoor
loading dock and two large freight elevators. CAM members will receive 15% off. Contact them
for details.

Condolences to family of Boyce Bessey
Boyce Bessey passed away on February 14 after a year-long battle with cancer. Boyce was
the manager of Household Movers and Shippers in Goose Bay, NL. Our condolences to
Boyce's family and friends.

Membership fees increase in 2016
CAM's membership fees have increased slightly for memberships that commence in January
2016 to keep pace with rising costs. Membership fees for Movers, Suppliers, Affiliates,
Internationals and Van Lines have increased but there has not been an increase to the rate for
branches of any of these, nor to the rate for companies with multiple (more than five) locations.

Join CAM

Send us your news
If you have news or an announcement that Canada's moving industry should know about,
please let us know and we will include it in an upcoming issue of this newsletter. CAM reserves
the right to include and/or edit news and announcements.

Send news
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